
SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

 

 

Date 07/05/2025 

Present Mrs Iqbal, Haaniya Hassan, Lannie Whittaker, Adam Ameen, Umama 
Saqib, Danyaal Mehmood, Rumaysah Fatima, Zakariya Faisal,Ibrahim 
Katana, Zainab Majid  

 
 
  

 2H have asked if they can have new blinds in their classroom as theirs are broken 
and keep falling down. 

 The children have asked for some items on the yard: a playhouse; more hula hoops; 
stuffed toys for the reading corner; basketballs for the hoops; golf sets; ping pong 
balls; poppets; a colouring activity box and some more chalk. They have also asked 
for skipping ropes and tennis balls so I will pass these suggestions to Mrs Hills. 

 There have been some requests for clubs – a Computing Club for years 4 and 5 so I 
will speak to Mr Smith and some sports clubs - a Boxing Club, Badminton Club, 
Cricket Club, Volleyball Club, Netball Club, Gym Club, Basketball Club and Dodgeball 
so I will pass these ideas to Mr Connor. 

 The children have requested the following for lunches: ice-cream, ice-lollies, 
chocolate mousse and milkshakes.  I will pass these onto Ali in the kitchen. 

 Children would like to know if we can have another Eid-themed lunch in June.  They 
would also like more themed lunches throughout the year. 

 There have been lots of requests for a new school librarian. 

 Year 5 are currently taking part in ‘Mini Police’ and would really like some similar 
projects, such as Mini Firefighters, Mini Doctors, Mini Paramedics and Mini Teachers.  

 The children would like to know if we can have a rota for using the garden – I have 
told them that they can speak with their teachers who can arrange a time for them 
to have a session there. 

 
Thank you children for your contributions. 
 

 


